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Asia Pacific Pediatric Association (APPA) > 5 DKEESC

Dear Presidents & Secretaries of APPA member countries,

Re: Nomination for Outstanding Asian Paediatrician Award 2018

Greetings from the Asia Pacific Pediatric Association (APPA) Secretariat in Kuala Lumpur.

APPA would like to invite your organisation, to nominate a (one) candidate to receive the Outstanding Asian
Paediatrician Award (OAPA) 2018, for the coming 16th Asia Pacific Congress of Pediatrics (APCP) to be held in

Nusa Dua, Bali, Indonesia from August 25-29, 2018.

The candidate is expected to have contributed towards improved health of children not only for his/her country of
origin but also for other countries in the region.

The candidate may not necessarily be from the nominating country of the respective Paediatric Association or
Society.

Please kindly submit your nomination to the APPA Secretariat, latest by Friday, June 29, 2018.

Each country can only nominate one candidate.

An official letter of the nomination from the respective paediatric organisation, a photograph of the candidate,

along with abbreviated curriculum vitae (CV) are required.

Please kindly e-mail all the requirements to the APPA e-mail using Microsoft word, Adobe or Jpg (for photo).
Thank you very much.

Kind regards,

Fairos Nazri, Executive Secretary, APPA
On behalf of the APPA Executive Committee



